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3.  Date of Committee hearing: 
 
 
 
 
4.  Have you received any Federal grants or 
     contracts (including any subgrants and 
     subcontracts) since October 1, 2008 
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     testify? 
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	Information: I have not received any Federal grants contracts personally, but my employer NERA Economic Consulting was paid for the NERA LNG study under a subcontract from the U.S. Department of Energy, Office of Fossil Energy.  Since I am testifying on my own behalf and not representing either my employer NERA or the Department of Energy, I have not estimated the amount of that subcontract.


